





January 21st is Sanctity of Human Life Sunday

"Before I formed you in the womb I knew you, and before you were born I consecrated you."

Jeremiah 1:5a, ESV

birthchoice.biz | 731-664-8443
Birth Choice serves Fayette, Gibson, Hardeman, Hardin,
Haywood, Henderson, and Madison Counties.





January is Sanctity of Human Life Month

January 21st is Sanctity of Human Life Sunday

"Before I formed you in the womb I knew you, and before you were born I consecrated you."

Jeremiah 1:5a, ESV

birthchoice.biz | 731-664-8443
Birth Choice serves Fayette, Gibson, Hardeman, Hardin,
Haywood, Henderson, and Madison Counties.

Ways to Observe Sanctity of Human Life Month

- Pray. Pray for the preborn as well as our clients who are considering abortion. Pray that life will continue to be protected in our state and that abortion will remain illegal.
- Attend the Contenders for Life Apologetics Course with Dr. Marc Newman, nationally-known pro-life speaker and apologist. It will be held January 25th, 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at Northbrook Church. It is free, but you must register at speakerforlife.com/events. Light snacks will be provided.
- **Join us.** We have a need for volunteer Client Advocates to speak life to women experiencing unplanned pregnancies, registered nurses or sonographers to perform ultrasounds, and more. Our next volunteer training is in February. Contact us to learn more!
- **Support.** Everything we do is completely free for our clients, and we depend solely on the generosity of God's people. To give toward our life-saving mission, visit birthchoice.biz/give.

Saving Lives and Sharing the Gospel

Birth Choice is a pro-life pregnancy clinic serving West Tennessee. Our mission is to empower women to choose life for their babies while sharing the love of Christ. Our staff has seen firsthand that when a woman who is considering abortion sees her baby on ultrasound, she is much more likely to choose life.

Scan the QR code to witness a beautiful ultrasound video of a nine-week baby who was saved in November 2022 at our Jackson office. This baby's mother had scheduled an abortion out-of-state for just a few days later, but after seeing her adorable, dancing child, she canceled the appointment.



Ways to Observe Sanctity of Human Life Month

- **Pray.** Pray for the preborn as well as our clients who are considering abortion. Pray that life will continue to be protected in our state and that abortion will remain illegal.
- Attend the Contenders for Life Apologetics Course with Dr. Marc Newman, nationally-known pro-life speaker and apologist. It will be held January 25th, 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at Northbrook Church. It is free, but you must register at speakerforlife.com/events. Light snacks will be provided.
- **Join us.** We have a need for volunteer Client Advocates to speak life to women experiencing unplanned pregnancies, registered nurses or sonographers to perform ultrasounds, and more. Our next volunteer training is in February. Contact us to learn more!
- **Support.** Everything we do is completely free for our clients, and we depend solely on the generosity of God's people. To give toward our life-saving mission, visit birthchoice.biz/give.

Saving Lives and Sharing the Gospel

Birth Choice is a pro-life pregnancy clinic serving West Tennessee. Our mission is to empower women to choose life for their babies while sharing the love of Christ. Our staff has seen firsthand that when a woman who is considering abortion sees her baby on ultrasound, she is much more likely to choose life.

Scan the QR code to witness a beautiful ultrasound video of a nine-week baby who was saved in November 2022 at our Jackson office. This baby's mother had scheduled an abortion out-of-state for just a few days later, but after seeing her adorable, dancing child, she canceled the appointment.

